
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Village of Stonington 
 

6:30 PM, August 6, 2018, Stonington Village Hall 
 
 
 

A public meeting will take place on August 6, 2018 at 6:30 
PM at the Stonington Village Hall for the purpose of providing 
general information to the public regarding the proposed 
purchase of a new squad car.   
 

The public is invited to attend and comment on such issues 
as economic and environmental impacts, service area, 
alternatives to the purchase or any other pertinent issues.  
 

 
By: Village of Stonington 

 
 

 


